Deaxr- Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year and welcome back to an exciting, action packed Spring term! The children harve returned
refreshed [rom their Churistmas break and have kicked off the New Year with enthuwsiasm.

Owr new curricubum topic Jor the termis Children of the World". This is a geography based theme with many
cross-curricular links where children will learn about different cultures, climate, food, schools, edwcation
andcompare them with their own experiences. For- more details, please see the curriculum poster overleat or
access the Y 3 chass page on the school website. [f you have [amidy abroad, or a story to share about your
childhood in another country, please Let ws know. We are so lickay to hanve links all over the world and we
really want to make the most of them. Please send in any addresses or contacts [rom schools overseas uf you
have any. We will make contact and see how many interesting letters or emails we manage to exchange.

Daidy Routines and Reminders

The Y 3 class assermbly takes place on Wednesday 3lst January

PE takes place every Tuesday and Friday.

PE kits must be kept in school and children will change into their school PE kit (white T-Shirt with
narvy blue shorts) . Tracksuits (in the same St Andrew's colours) and trainers are also recommended.

| yowr chidd will be attending a b on a. day that is not a PE daw, | will ensure that they are changed
beJore their club starts.

Clubs will take place after school Jrom 3.15 - L.15pm and places will need. to be booked via the school
money system . Details will be posted requlany on nemvsletters. Clibs commence the week beginning
Monday [5th Januwary.

Please make sure that your child has a water bottle in school — active brains need plenty of hydration!

Hormemorkshould be completed on a weekly basis and will be sent out on a Friday to hand in the
Jolhowing Wednesday. Weeklay Arithaetic or reasoning tests will be sent home on a. Friday, so that
you can see yowr child s score. Spellings and times tables/division [acts will continue as ongoing
homework activities and tests will take place each Wednesday afternoon. Again, tests and scores
will be sent home on a Friday. The children are doing really well!

Spellings are abways set on Spelling Shed., as well as being stiuck in homem-ork books. We requlariy use
Spelling Shed. in school but please encowrage yowr child to use it at home too - it really does have a
significant impact on many children’s weekly scores.

Login details Jor Spelling Shed, Code.org Mathletics and T Trockstars are keptin the [ront of each
child’s homemork book. There is always work set on Mathletics which is linked to the current class
unit of work. |would encowrage your child to wse them reqularly at home. ¥ you hare any problems
with any login details or work that has been set, please Let me know.

Reading: Encowrage yowr child to read at home on a daily basis because children who regulariy read at
home generally make excellent progress in school. Books can be changed any time of the week — just get
yowr child to hand them toMs Tuwrner or Leane them in the reading books box

Thank you for your contiruwed support and cooperation. With verybest wishes [rom the Year 3 team,

MrPope &Ms Turmner






